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Saint Johns, Arizona 85936                                                               RECIEVED  – Renaissance E. C. Inc.
REF: Sick Days (JJ)  – 01/31/05 and 02/01/05

Renaissance Staff:

JJ was not in school for two days on 01/31/05 and 02/01/05 due to having picked up what appeared to be the stomach virus from one of the other children at school the week before.

On a second note, when JJ and myself attended the Spelling Bee in Showlow on 02/02/05, one of the staff at that campus informed me that Chicken Pox was circulating between the children at several campuses. If an active case (one case) of Chicken Pox makes its way to the Saint Johns Campus, please contact me that day and let me know.  I do not want to expose JJ to an outbreak of Chicken Pox if occurring at the Saint Johns Campus.

On a third note, JJ seems to be expressing a concern for the last week or so about a classmate named Chaz (sic).  JJ tells me that Chaz hits him in the head and last week I noticed a big bump on the top of JJ’s head. So in other words; “Here’s a heads up” per that situation for corrective action. JJ actually experienced a toss and turn nightmare last night per this student Chaz as confirmed by him at 3 a.m., when I asked him on the spot what he was dreaming about. His reply was; “Chaz”. Please make sure Ms. Ruthie is aware of this.
Sincerely Yours,


Walter J. Burien, Jr.
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